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Dear Ms. Riedlinger: iction Compi.7 I ....
Please consider this a recuest tf amend our NRC Medical License

(No. 53-03506-01) (Docket No. 030-03542) to allow the transfer of
radioactive waste intended for disposal at a land disposal facility,
to a licensed broker. We will, of course, satisfy the requirements
of 10 CFR 20.311, 6155, 6156 and Part 71 along with applicable DOT
regulations.

Also please note that the probe used with the Eberline model
E-530 survey instrument is a model 177C rather than the HP-240
stated in the June 23, 1983, application. Further, the electrometer
used with the model HP-260 pancake probe is a model E-520 rather
than the model E-530 stated in the October 17, 1983, correspondence.

The new Co-57 standard is from NEN, model No. 206 and Serial
No. 2060883B-30. On 8/23/83 the activity was 5.1 mci.

As per the exemption allowed by 10 CFR 170.11 (a) (9), we are
net enclosing an amendment fee. As in the past, specific questions
regarding this amendment application may be directed to Don Tolbert,
Ph.D., at (808) 536-2774.

Thank you.
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